
Welcome Pastor Jack Brown
Opening Hymn Holy Holy Holy #73
United Prayer Eric Ames
Stewardship Call Pastor Jeff Bradburn
Children’s Story Luke Hamilton
Baptism Maria Felix & Angelica Barron 
Children's Program Kindergarten, Primary & Juniors

Praise
Spoken Word Pastor Rodney Payne II

June 15, 2024

Welcome and Happy Sabbath.  Today’s service had a lot of wonderful 
parts but perhaps the most exciting is the baptisms of Maria and 
Angelica!  Max Lucado, in his book He Chose the Nails wrote this 
simple description, “Baptism symbolizes our union with Christ, His 
death, burial, and resurrection, and signifies our own spiritual rebirth.”  
Baptism is such a beautiful demonstration of faith.  What a privilege 
to be called by God to help others come to know His love and choose 
to follow Him.  May today’s time of worship together help us to further 
unite with Christ and find renewal faith and mission.

Welcome

Worship 9:30am



WHAT TO EXPECT THIS WEEK

www.facebook.com/beavertonadventist

Podcast@ iTunes, Google Play, iHeart Search: Beaverton Adventist

www.beavertonsda.com

Sa TODAY
9:30 am Worship Service 

11:00 am Sabbath Small Groups
 9:01pm Sabbath Ends

S JUNE   16

M JUNE   17

T JUNE   18
9:00 am Community Services

W JUNE   19
7:00 pm Estudio Bíblico en Español

Th JUNE   20
7:00 pm Adult Bible Study

F JUNE   21
9:03 pm Sabbath Begins

Sa JUNE   22
9:30 am Worship Service

11:00 am Sabbath Small Groups
9:03 pm Sabbath Ends

Looking for an easy way to download the church 
app and stay in the know? Just scan this qr code  
with your smart phone and follow the instructions 
for iPhone or Android.



1.	 Sanctuary Flowers The floral arrangement today is to celebrate Penny 
and Gil Messenger 54th wedding anniversary. Happy Anniversary!  
Floral arranger: Kelly Olson

2.	 Congratulations to our Graduates! Please join us in celebrating the 
following students who are graduating this Spring. May the Lord Bless you 
and guide you in your future! 
8th Grade 
Caden Blackburn from Tualatin Valley Academy 
Ethan McGill from Tualatin Valley Academy 
Phoenix Dixon from Tualatin Valley Academy 
Sasha Mponwane from Tualatin Valley Academy 
Stephen Macri from Macri Academy 
Charlie Eayers 
High School 
Conner McKeone from Sherwood High School 
Hannah Lausevic from Faith Bible Christian School 
Levi Hamilton from Portland Adventist Academy 
Lindsay Sticka from Aloha High School 
Kellen Meckling from Lincoln High School 
Kyler Meckling from Lincoln High School 
Nazari Kravchenko from Gaston High School 
College/University 
Adael Ramos with a BS in Film from Portland State University 
Gabrielle Macri Camacho with a BSN in Nursing from Southern Adventist 
University

3.	 Strawberry Feed Join us for the Beaverton Church Social Strawberry 
Feed on Saturday, June 22, at 4:00 PM! We'll be gathering at Rood Bridge 
Park, Shelter B, for an afternoon of delicious strawberry treats and great 
company. Don't miss out on this wonderful event—bring your friends and 
family for a sweet start to summer!

4.	 Men's Ministry Hike Men’s Ministry would like to invite the Men of our 
church family, young and old, to come join us Sunday, June 23 for a hike. 
We will be hiking the Lower Macleay Trail to Pittock Mansion, which is a 
5.7 mile hike, difficulty is moderate and it’s dog friendly. We are planning to 
meet at the church at 9am and leave at 9:10am for those who would like 
to carpool over to the trailhead. You can also meet us at the trailhead at 
9:30am. No pass is required and there is limited free street parking near 
the trailhead at McLeay Park. After the hike, for those who would like, we 
are planning to go out and grab a bite to eat and continue our fellowship a 
little longer. If you have any questions please contact Myles Phillips (503) 
801-0401 or Bret McKay (503) 577-4686.

ANNOUNCEMENTS



ANNOUNCEMENTS (CONT.)
5.	 Community Service Report During the month of May Community Services 

served 258 families representing 1219 people on Tuesdays. We were able to 
transfer nearly 3 tons of food from the Oregon Food Bank to these families.  
We also gave out a lot of free clothes. What we need:  Children’s clothing in 
good condition size 5-14, Sheets of all sizes, Grocery bags both paper and 
reusable.  Please pray for us during your Tuesday morning prayers.

6.	 Women's Ministry Evening Join us for a Women's Ministry Evening of 
Fellowship, Connection, and Celebration on Thursday, June 27, from 6 to 8 
PM in the Fellowship Hall. Enjoy a light supper, engage in a patriotic group 
craft, and focus on the theme of freedom through Christ. This is a wonderful 
opportunity to connect with one another and celebrate our shared faith and 
independence. We look forward to seeing you there!

7.	 Presidential Survey Invitation Oregon Conference members are invited 
to participate in a 7-question Members Survey as part of the presidential 
search process. When there is a change in leadership, we have a fresh 
call to prayer to be in the center of God’s will. Please use the next several 
months to pray for the Holy Spirit’s leading in the selection process. The 
online survey is available at https://nwadvent.st/ocmembers and will be 
open for member responses until June 30.

8.	 Pathfinder Snack Shack The Oregon Conference Pathfinders are excited 
to announce that the Snack Shack will be open this summer July 14 & 15 
from 10am to 7pm both days. This service will provide both an opportunity for 
a few of our clubs to raise funds for their trip to the International Camporee 
taking place in Gillette, WY (camporee.org) and for our Oregon Conference 
family to enjoy one of their favorite Snack Shack treats we’ve come to love 
every summer. The Pathfinders will also be hosting a carwash on Sunday 
and taking any donations. In addition, the ABC will be having their used 
book sale both Sunday and Monday in Zull Hall (next to the Snack Shack) 
and Dorcas Community service will be open to the public as well. So come 
make it a day with the family and friends. Come for the Pronto-Pup or Vege-
burger, and stay for the fellowship. 

9.	 Community Parking Lot Sale The Community Parking Lot Sale will be 
held Sunday, July 14. We are needing volunteers to help with setup, direct 
parking, help during the event, and tear down. If you would like to help 
please either sign up on the sheet out in the foyer at the Help Desk or go 
to the Beaverton Church App and fill out the Survey/Questionnaire. We will 
also hold a few spots for our church family, who may want to have their own 
spot at the Sale. If so please contact Bret McKay (503) 577-4686. 



ANNOUNCEMENTS (CONT.)
10.	Pathfinder Booth at the Parking Lot Sale The Tualatin Valley Pathfinders 

are going to have a spot at the Community Parking Lot Sale Sunday, July 
14. They are looking for donations so if you are cleaning out your house 
and have some sellable items and would like to help the Pathfinders out, 
please contact their club director Scott Bradshaw at (509) 290-9333 or 
email him at TVPathfinderDirector@gmail.om . All proceeds will help them 
get to the NAD International Camporee in Gillette, WY this August. They will 
be leaving for the Camporee on Thursday August 1st so please keep them 
in your prayers as they travel and are at the event. 

11.	Community Handbell Group Join the Sunnyside Church community 
handbell group! We are excited to open this opportunity to anyone with 
advanced music skills who is interested in making beautiful music with us. 
Rehearsals are held every Tuesday at 7 pm at Sunnyside Church. For any 
questions or more information, please contact Melody at maspiker79@
gmail.com or call 971-303-5202. We look forward to making music together!

12.	2024 Church Campout Join us for the 2024 Beaverton Church Campout, 
taking place from August 16-18 at the scenic Fort Stevens. This year's 
event offers Full Hookup Camper sites for $92 for two nights, camper/tent 
sites (water +Electric) for $86 for two nights, and walk-in tent sites for $38 
for two nights. By request, there are limited sites for up to 14 nights ending 
Monday 8/19, (+$38/night Full Hookup, +$35/night water +electric). It's a 
wonderful opportunity to enjoy fellowship and the great outdoors with our 
church community. We hope you can make it! To register, please make your 
payment at the church office or through AdventistGiving, give requested 
dates (& RV length) before paying. For more information, feel free to contact 
Jared Ames at ames_ja@yahoo.com or (503) 348-2540. 

13.	Enroll at TVA  Join the TVA family. There are 2024-2025 openings available 
in Preschool - 11th Grade so enroll now! Christ-centered education, Hands 
-on learning, Small class sizes, Caring teachers and staff, STEM curriculum. 
For more information, call the school office at 503-649-5518 or email at 
tva@tualatinvalleyacademy.org.

14.	Transfer your Membership to Beaverton Has Beaverton SDA Church 
become your new church home? Let us help you get your church 
membership transferred into our congregation! Email the office at office@
beavertonsda.com to notify us that you would like to start the membership 
transfer process. Our clerk will reach out to get things started. 

15.	Sponsor a Floral Arrangement Arrangements can be sponsored for 
1st and 3rd Sabbaths each month. Contact Sandra via the app, email at 
sandraduke@gmail.com, or phone at 971-269-6940.

16.	Happy June Birthdays! A list of June birthdays is available at the Welcome 
Desk. If you notice a birthday missing, please email the church office at 
office@beavertonsda.com



PRAISES & REQUESTS 
	■ Bonnie Schonbachler is doing well, but appreciates your continued prayers 

for healing and pain control. She was transferred from the hospital to a rehab 
on Wednesday (June 12) where she plans to be for two months following her 
back repair surgery. (6/13)

	■ Please continue to pray for Gary Likes family.  A memorial service is 
planned for July 7 at 3 PM at the Journey SDA Church in Kelso, Washington.   
May they find peace and strength in Jesus during this difficult time of loss 
and grief.  (6/10)

	■ Sharon Zull was discharged home from the hospital Sabbath afternoon, 
June 8.  Additional studies are scheduled to help determine the cause for 
her blood loss.   Let's lift her up in prayer for God to bring healing and full 
recovery.  (6/10)

	■ Cesario Natividad, Jr. request:  "Please pray for my dad (Cesario Sr.) who 
is in the hospital due to bladder infection and low sodium. He is slowly 
recovering.  But please add him to your prayers for God's healing hand and 
love for a speedy recovery. Amen."  (6/7)

	■ Anelda sent an update on Peggy O'Neil:  She has been doing better the last 
few weeks and will be having a coronary angiogram on June 12, at 9:00 AM.  
Please continue to keep her in your prayers.  (6/7) 

	■ Rose Frizelle sent an update on her sister-in-law, Jeanne.  She was able to 
go home from the hospital and is getting better.  "Praise Gor for His blessing"  
(6/7)

	■ Someone sends in this praise "Gratitude! I give thanks to God for my small 
problems: Is the apartment I’m going to rent the right place for me to live? 
Is the doctor I’m seeing the best choice for me? How can I save money 
on a tank of gas? What can I do to get along better with my coworkers? 
These small problems are blessings. I don’t have to worry about whether 
my apartment is going to be bombed; and if so, is there a doctor who can 
save me. I don’t have to worry about how to flee from violence. I don’t have 
to worry about if I am going to eat today. I thank God and seek humility, and 
pray for wisdom to know how to share the blessings of privilege that I enjoy."  
(6/4)

	■ Request from Cindy Mohr:  "I would like to request prayers for my daughter 
Stephanie and her husband Miles. Stephanie is 22 weeks pregnant. She 
hadn't felt the baby moving for a while. An ultrasound on May 29th revealed 
the baby has passed. She will be induced to deliver the baby girl. Please 
pray for strength, courage and comfort. They have been through so much 
heartache."   (5/29)



PRAISES & REQUESTS 

PRAYER ALERTS
If you would like to receive Prayer Alerts you can join via two methods at 
this time:
App Option (Best) - Inside the Beaverton Adventist Church app locate the 
’Settings’ menu by touching the 3 horizontal lines on the upper left of your 
screen, choose ’Notifications’ and then toggle to green the ‘Prayer Alert’ 
option.  
Email Option - Send an e-mail to prayergroup+subscribe@beavertonsda.
com and follow the instructions in the confirmation e-mail. 

	■ Pray for those affected by the wars in Russia and Ukraine and those in 
Israel and Palestine.  Pray for an end to the evil we are seeing in our world.  
May Jesus come quickly.

	■ Prayer requests will remain on the list for three weeks unless an update is 
provided. An update or a request to remain on the list is needed past those 
3 weeks. Thank you.



Snapshot of church finances as of June 12, 2024
JUN 2024 MAY 2024 YTD(MAY)

Budgeted $29,898 $29,898 $149,490
Received $6,434 $22,792 $119,159
Needed/Surplus $23,464 $7,106 $30,331
NOTE: Tithe money does not fund the $29,898 needed each month to 

operate the local church and its ministries. 
Offering Focus This Week: Local Church Budget
Offering Focus Next Week: Oregon Conference Youth Support
Called to Grow: $1,332,667 donated

FINANCES

PHASE 2
DEBT REDUCTION

CALLED TO GROW
GROWING TO SERVE

Interest Charged Interest Saved*
* In comparison to the scheduled life of the loan

Original Loan: $575,000 Principal BalancePrincipal Paid

$34,436 $206,314

$
  114,834$

  460,166

Deacon On Duty: Paul Rasmussen				          
Cliff Hickethier 

Pastoral Assistants On Duty: Cesario Natividad
Haydee Natividad	
Dean Macri

AdventistGiving.org (Beaverton Adventist Church)


